
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
(845) 452-2000 
www.CentralHudson.com 

                     January 15, 2018  
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary  
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Tariff Revisions filed in Case 09-M-0311 by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 
 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 In compliance with Ordering Clause No.2 of the Commission’s Order Approving Temporary State 
Assessment Tariff Amendments issued and effective December 19, 2017 in the above reference case, Central 
Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) hereby files the following gas tariff 
amendments to become effective on January 17, 2018: 

 
P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 

 
   10th Revised Leaf No. 75  9th Revised Leaf No. 172  
   7th Revised Leaf No. 128  5th Revised Leaf No. 172.1 
   3rd Revised Leaf 128.1  17th Revised Leaf No. 181 
   20th Revised Leaf No. 149  2nd Revised Leaf No. 181.1.1 
   16th Revised Leaf No. 152  14th Revised Leaf No. 187 
   14th Revised Leaf No. 153   17th Revised Leaf No. 188 
   16th Revised Leaf No. 158   16th Revised Leaf No. 192 
   19th Revised Leaf No. 159  17th Revised Leaf No. 193 
   2nd Revised Leaf No. 167  12th Revised Leaf No. 195  
   3rd Revised Leaf No. 167.1 16th Revised Leaf No. 206  
   9th Revised Leaf No. 171  10th Revised Leaf No. 212 

   
 Pursuant to the aforementioned Order, Central Hudson was directed to file tariff revisions effective on not 
less than one days’ notice within 30 days from the date of issuance of the Order, to remove all language associated 
with the Temporary State Assessment. 
 
  As directed by Ordering Clause No. 5 of the Order, the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the Public Service 
Law and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as to newspaper publication have been waived. 
 
 Questions related to this letter should be directed to Jay Tompkins at (845) 486-5203 or 
jtompkins@cenhud.com. 
 
  
          Yours very truly, 
 
 
           Anthony S. Campagiorni 
                         Vice President, 
                        Regulatory & Governmental Affairs 

Received: 01/15/2018


